February 6, 2025
Dear Members of Kincardine Council,

| hope this letter finds you well. | am writing to introduce you to the Kincardine Environmental
Action Network (KEAN), a dedicated group committed to fostering sustainable practices and
environmental stewardship within our community.

At KEAN, we have undertaken several impactful initiatives aimed at promoting sustainable living
and reducing environmental impact in Kincardine. Our efforts have included organizing
community clean-ups, implementing a tetrapak collection program that has successfully diverted
over 100 kilograms of waste in just two months, and hosting a highly successful Boxing Day
styrofoam collection event which saw the collection of 65 cubic feet of styrofoam.

Furthermore, we have partnered with Terracycle to expand our recycling capabilities, enabling
us to collect and recycle 23 different waste items including food pouches, coffee bags, oral care
products, pet food bags, cosmetics packaging, pens, markers, razors, Brita filters, cigarette
butts, and more.

Our collaborative approach with local groups and businesses aims to create synergies that will
amplify our impact on sustainability efforts. We firmly believe that through partnership and
collaboration, we can achieve greater strides towards a greener, more sustainable future for
Kincardine.

We are eager to explore opportunities to collaborate with Municipality of Kincardine staff on
initiatives that support sustainable living, recycling, and environmental conservation.

Thank you for considering this partnership opportunity. We look forward to the possibility of
working together to create a cleaner, healthier, and more sustainable Kincardine.

Warm regards,
Kincardine Environmental Action Network



